
  Our Police Dept. received a grant for in-car cameras in 2018. We ordered 6 camera systems on 5/29/18 and 2 more on 
6/12/18. All of the camera systems were received and installed before 7/17/18, when we paid the installer.  
All activities are recorded with the camera systems and videos from numerous arrests have been requested from our 
prosecuting attorneys office. His office was provided with the videos, however no videos have been played in court since 
these systems were installed. 
 
 
-- 
Sgt. Dan Strauch 
Robinson Police Department 
300 S.Lincoln, Robinson IL 2454 
618-544-2217 

 


